
From: Brinegar, Hilary
To: Homer, Pamela, NMENV
Cc: Brinegar, Hilary; Maitland, Julie
Subject: WQMP-CPP request for time extension
Date: Wednesday, February 16, 2011 12:59:41 PM
Attachments: WQMP-CPP Extension Request from NMDA_16Feb2011.pdf

Ms. Homer,
 
Please see the attached letter for your consideration regarding the NM Water Quality Management
Plan / Continuing Planning Process Comprehensive Update.
 
I was sorry to have missed the Las Cruces public meeting, as I was out due to illness last week. Dr.
Fernando Cadena, who did attend, was able to give me a little information on the meeting.  If you
have any materials or information that was provided, it would be greatly appreciated.
 
Thanks very much,
 
Hilary
 
 
Hilary R. Brinegar
Water and Natural Resource Policy Specialist
New Mexico Department of Agriculture
MSC APR
PO Box 30005
Las Cruces, New Mexico 88003-8005
Phone (575) 646-2642
Fax (575) 646-1540
hbrinegar@nmda.nmsu.edu
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